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Dear Members of Parliament, 

I write on behalf of my family and I who are recent members of the Minchinbury, NSW 
community. With regards to the incinerator proposal in Eastern Creek, Sydney, we express our 
sincere concern from a social, environmental and economical standpoint. As an environmental 
engineer, I have been able to assist local governments, including Blacktown City Council with the 
design, operation and ongoing maintenance of water treatment systems which inturn has 
contributed to the removal of hundreds of tonnes of waste from Australian waterways, 
predominantly in the Western Sydney and South East Queensland regions. We wholeheartedly 
believe that the development of a mass scale incinerator in our local community will have 
detrimental effects on air quality and living standards. Please consider intergenerational equality 
and Environmental Sustainable Development with the review of this proposed development. 

Kind Regards, 
Fotos Melaisis 
BE (Hons), MIEAust 


